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Lara Lant

From: Donna Greenawalt <dgreenawalt34@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 09, 2017 6:11 PM
To: PCD
Subject: Madrona School

Again I have NO concern about the schools use of the property. 
 
I know the ideals of this school hold the land to be used in accordance 
with those of us that believe in Mother Earth. 
 
The objection which I do still hold fast to is the known traffic congestion that will occur  
on Madison Ave. Consideration must be made to the entrance of a private driveway across from Windsong 
Loop and the  
entrance to our neighborhood. This will occur when ever the school has events. Most important is on a daily 
routine 
 of private cars dropping off and picking up children at the time of  already heavy traffic,  
commuters, Public school buses, the Access bus, delivery trucks and general use of Windsong Loop entrance 
traffic. 
 
Be mindful that Madison Ave is a Two lane road with a bicycle Lane on the East side. In the morning this lane 
is also 
used by people walking their dog, runners and walkers as well. 
              
Best of Luck to all who will consider the future use of this congested location on Madison Ave. Windsong Loop 
and ??? 
 
Donna Greenawalt 
11445 Eastwind Ct. N.E. 
 
 
 


